Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2009 7:53 AM

To: 'Shelton, Brad'

Cc: Francini, Catherine

Subject: RE: RO0000066 / BP #11126, 1700 Powell Street Emeryville - Extension Request
Hello Brad,

Your request for a submittal extension is acceptable.

Sincerely,

Paresh C. Khatri

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
Local Oversight Program

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Phone: (510) 777-2478
Fax: (510) 337-9335

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and
may contain confidential and protected information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the
original message.

From: Shelton, Brad [mailto:Brad.Shelton@stantec.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2009 4:03 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Cc: Francini, Catherine

Subject: RO0000066 / BP #11126, 1700 Powell Street Emeryville - Extension Request

Hello Paresh,

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me this afternoon. Per our conversation, Stantec would like to request an
extension to respond to your letter dated July 10, 2009 (Attached) to October 30, 2009 due to contractual issues. Please
respond if you approve.

Thank you,

Brad Shelton, P.G.
Associate Geologist

Stantec

3017 Kilgore Road Suite 100
Rancho Cordova CA 95670
Ph: (916) 861-0400

Fx: (916) 861-0430

Cell: (916) 225-3800
brad.shelton@stantec.com




stantec.com

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us
immediately.

@ Please consider the environment before printing this email.



